
NAME: Fashoday ADDRESS; 21 Woodside Street

CONSTRUCTION DATE:
ARCHITECT:
BUILDER;
FIRST OWNER:
PRESENT OWNER:
CONSTRUCTION
MATERIALS:
CONSERVATION AREA: -

1901?
unknown
unknown
Herbert Tabner
P.Nair and D.Haviland

polychrome brick

BUILDING CITATION: 1
This single storey terrace house was probably constructed in 1901. The
facade is intact with colonettes and etched glass side lights to the
central window and a dentillated transom bar surmounting the door. The
verandah, with an ogee profile roof, is decorated by an.elaborate, late
cast iron frieze with brackets. The parapet is supported on a cornice
terminated by projecting heads at either end. The pediment motif is
ornate with a name plate with "Fashoday" in relief, an elaborate scallop
shell, roundels in relief around the archivolt and an acroterion, scrolls
and draped urns. The double palisade cast iron fence is intact. The whole
effect is lush but the composition is not as balanced or refined as 77

McKean Street.
RECOMMENDATIONS;
It is recommended that this building be specified under Clause 8 of the
Town and Country Planning Act (Third Schedule).

1. Fitzroy Ratebook 1901 Brick house 4 rooms /22 Herbert Tabner (owner)
Robert Smyth Moore, Lawyer (occ.)

NAME: House

CONSTRUCTION DATE;
ARCHITECT:
BUILDER:
FIRST OWNER;
PRESENT OWNER:
CONSTRUCTION
MATERIALS: "
CONSERVATION AREA:

ADDRESS: 61 York Street

1876
unknown
unknown
Michael Connell
Frank Benvenuto

rendered masonry

BUILDING CITATION:
This simple single gabled double fronted house was constructed in 1876,
and is a relatively early dwelling for North Fitzroy. It is a small and
elegant cottage with a symmetrical front of agreeable proportions built
hard on the street alignment, a type of which few remain, although once
common.

The eaves line is simple with brackets supporting the gutter. The only
decoration is the projecting blocks with faces supported on consoles at
the gutter ends. The two chimneys are intact.
'RECOMMENDATIONS:
It is recommended that this house be retained on the Register of the
National Estate and be specified under Clause 8 of the Town and Country
Planning Act (Third Schedule).

1. Fitzroy Ratebook 1876 Brick house 4 rooms 2̂0 Michael Connell.
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